
To whom it may concern

I recently received a letter outlining the development of 53 & 53B Warriewood Rd.

As highlighted in previous communications, I have significant concerns for the extension of Lorikeet Grove and 
the road traffic it will create. This road is very narrow with cars parked on the side, plus is a popular spot for kids 
to ride their bikes and enjoy the neighbourhood.

Please explain what the plan is to deal with the significant increase in traffic through this narrow street?

Thanks
Sean

Sean Joyce
Head of Operations - Global

Ground Floor
39 Albany Street
Crows Nest, NSW 2065

M +61 476 823 256
E sean.joyce@realpetfoodco.com.au

realpetfoodco.com.au

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER This email (including any attachment to it) is 
confidential and may also be privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 
Accordingly, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify us immediately and delete this 
email (including any attachment to it) from your computer system. You should also not 
disseminate or copy the email. We do not assure the security of information electronically 
transmitted and your communication with us through such means signifies your acceptance of 
any risk attaching thereto. Any statement contained herein is not to be construed as an offer to 
enter into any contractual obligation nor an acceptance of any offer. Thank you. 

Sent: 16/04/2019 4:47:54 PM
Subject: DA2019/0263
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